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RESPONSE TO COVID-19

To our valued patrons, we wish to inform you that as of March 17,
2020 Lac Ste Anne East End Bus Society will be suspending all
scheduled trips and excursions. This is a step we must take to ensure the
safety of our patrons and employees of EEB.

We would also like to take the opportunity to thank all of our loyal
patrons who have been supportive of our service and rest assured that we

will be back and ready to implement our service when the threat of
COVID-19 does not exist.



